Photographs of an August, 1954 “Concert Class” Trip to the Mountains of Western North Carolina
The photographs depict children from the FWB Orphanage (now “Children’s Home”) in Middlesex, NC

These photographs were taken by and/or of Zalene Lloyd of Durham, NC who worked briefly at the Home
after her return from India as a Missionary with the FWB Foreign Missions Department in Nashville, TN.

If you can identify anyone in these photographs, please contact Frank Breeden @ (202) 558-6929 /
frank@premiereauthors.com
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